Dick Price

I think that since most of the people that support Wolf recovery are located on the West side of the
state that that is where the major effort should be for relocation/introduction. I think that out of state
organizations advocating recovery efforts should have to put up money for depredation caused by
Wolves or they should be denied a seat at the table. Wolves were eradicated from Washington for a
good reason and I see no point in returning them to the state in any great numbers. You will note
that most of the support for their return comes from rich people that live on the East Coast!!



